Director of Children, Youth and Family Ministry Report - October 10, 2018

Bekah Leafblad

Sunday School 2018-2019

- The theme for October is "The Lord is My Shepherd."
- I have all of the pre-k and kindergarten teachers and shepherds I need. I still need some more rotational teachers, but we are set for the rest of 2018.
- Sunday school is going very well over at Trinity Center. It is nice to have classrooms and supplies all in one place.

Confirmation

- We have had a few weeks of confirmation now and it is going great!
- We are just starting to learn about the 10 commandments.

3:16s

• 3:16s, our 9th-12th grade youth group, has been going for the last few weeks. We have had 4-5 youth at each meeting and we've been having lots of fun.

Stakeholder's Celebration

- Our Stakeholder's Celebration (for anyone who donated to the youth group who went to Houston) was on Sunday, September 23rd at 2:00 p.m.
- Very few youth showed up to talk about the trip and there weren't very many congregation members either.
- I realized that after future trips, we will need to do something similar but much closer to when we get back from the trip. Possibly lead worship!

Indianapolis – Mission Trip 2019

- I had an informational meeting last Sunday, September 30.
- I have anywhere from 10-15 youth interested in traveling to Indianapolis next summer (July 27-August 2).
- The deadline for signing up is October 15 with a \$100 deposit.

Upcoming youth group event

- Pastor Len and I have decided to do a combined youth event for Trinity and Blackhammer 9th-12th graders.
- I think we have decided on November 10 from 3-8 p.m. We will be going to La Crosse for an escape room and supper together.